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‘The smallest of all seeds… grow 

and become the largest of plants’  
                    The Parable of the  Mustard Seed 

 

Our Christian Values 
 

Hope 

Compassion 

Courage 

Forgiveness 

Respect 

Responsibility 

 

Dear Families, 

 

I think this sums up our playtimes this week!  

 

Whilst your child may already have made the transition to shorts or summer 

dresses, please do send them in with a waterproof coat every day 

throughout the summer term. We encourage outdoor play in light rain.  

 

Here are some top tips for our summer uniform: 

 

 

All school uniform can be purchased via a link on our website: https://www.watermoorprimary-

dgat.org.uk/uniform 

 

Wearing a school uniform creates a sense of belonging and community. It helps children to get 

into the mind-set for learning and also prepares them for their secondary school journey. Thank 

you for your cooperation with this. 

  

If you are finding it difficult to keep on top of the cost of uniform, we encourage you to come 

and speak to Mrs Montgomery, or another trusted adult in school. We can help.  

 

We welcome donations of school-branded jumpers and cardigans, grey trousers, shorts, skirts 

and dresses - in good, clean condition please.  

 

Catch Your Breath Coffee Morning 

 

Parents who have attended our relaxed, informal  

coffee mornings in school have found them a  

wonderful way to unwind and off-load. Sam Abbott  

and Sharon Tunmore, both  Family Support 

Workers, are on hand to offer a warm drink and a 

listening ear. Our next coffee morning is on 

Tuesday where we will also be joined by Lizzie 

Bean from Beanology, whose mission is to support 

whole-being wellbeing through laughter and 

listening. We look forward to welcoming you in 

from 9—10:30am. 
Key events next week: 

Best wishes and have a wonderful weekend, 

 

Mrs L Smith 

Headteacher 

Mon 6th May  BANK HOLIDAY 

Tues 7th May Y1 Class Trip—Wilson Museum 

Catch Your Breath Coffee Morning 

Wed 8th May Y4 swimming 

Thurs 9th May  

Fri 10th May  

Our Vision Award winners this week: 

Reception: Beau 

Y1: Theo 

Y2: Benny 

Y3: Isabella 

Y4: Noah 

Y5: Sinead 

Y6: Isla P 

Our Value Award winners this week: 

Reception: Isla 

Y1: Codie 

Y2: Eliza 

Y3: Billy 

Y4: Zach 

Y5: Eira 

Y6: Clara 

  

White/pale blue polo shirt or shirt  

Grey: 

 shorts 

 trousers 

 skirt 

 dress 

 

or blue & white summer dress 

Navy school jumper or cardigan 

Black school shoes 

Tops/jumpers/hoodies 

that aren’t navy blue 

Crocs  

Open-toed sandals 

Sliders 

Trainers  

(other than on PE days) 
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